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A c h i e v i n g  E x c e l l e n c e  T o g e t h e r  
 

 

15 November 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

YEAR 6 2025 SHIRTS 

The following details relate to specially designed shirts for our 2025 year 6 students.  

Purpose: Setting the scene for our year 6 students as the student leaders of our school 

community is important and students have the option to order specially designed 

shirts and hoodies. We wish to ensure our year 6 shirts are inclusive, establish a 

sense of belonging to our community and create a rite of passage and tradition for all 

year 6 students entering their final year of primary school.  

Company: Shirts will be provided by local company One Sport. 

Design: The school has worked closely with One Sport to create a design unique to Chapman 

Primary School. These are the designs with 2025. 

  

Due to changes in legislation and privacy laws students’ names will no longer be 

printed on the year 6 shirts. 

Sizing: A size guide is available on the website for these items. Students will also be given 

the opportunity to check their sizes at school and will bring home a slip with their 

size noted. 

Ordering: Visit the One Sport online shop to place orders and make payment. 

LINK: https://shop.onesport.com.au/cat/chapman-primary/ 

Orders open: 11 November 2024 

Orders close: 8 December 2024 

Orders must be placed before the closing date of 8 December 2024 to guarantee 

delivery to the school in week 1 2025.  

Payment: Payment must be made directly to One Sport via the online shop at the time of 

ordering. Onesport accepts Paypal and Credit Card only. 

Cost: Polo Shirts $40.00 Hoodies $65.00 

The school has made every effort to keep the cost of year 6 shirts to a minimum level. If necessary, parents or 

students can contact the school to confidentially discuss support to meet the cost of these items with the 

Principal or Business Manager. Please contact the school by Friday 29 November to ensure your orders are 

included before the closing date. 
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Delivery: Orders are scheduled to arrive at the school by week 1 2025 and will be distributed 

to students in class. When your child brings their items home, please remember to 

label each one with their full name. 

Re-orders: If there is a demand for a second round of orders, this may be available in 2025. 

Information will be provided to families at that time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

James M. Barnett 

Principal 


